
Email exchanges between Welsh Government and Future Generations Commission officials  
 
Sent: 19 May 2021 12:55 

From Future Generations Commission To Welsh Government 
Subject: Meeting Request: UBI - Future Generations Commissioner 

 

I understand that Sophie and Jane Hutt have been in contact recently, and I've been 
encouraged to reach out to you to identify an opportunity for us to speak.  
 
In particular, we'd like to brief you on our UBI work and research findings. As this is a 
dynamic and progressive policy announcement, we'd like to discuss how our report and 
resources could help the Minister develop her approach.  
 
My colleagues and I are very keen to meet soon in the coming week, and happy to arrange a 
time which is convenient for you.  
 
Best wishes, 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 Sent: 19 May 2021 13:47 

From Welsh Government: To Future Generations Commission 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request: UBI - Future Generations Commissioner 

 

Yes, it would be great if we could meet. How are you set for this Friday or next 
Wednesday afternoon? 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Sent: 22 May 2021 11:45 

From Future Generations Commission To Welsh Government 
Subject: - Fit for the Future Programme for Government 

 
 In terms of the UBI next steps, please let me know if a technical briefing from Autonomy 
would be useful for officials and/or ministers. If it's helpful for us to give advice/ share 
thoughts on the paper your drafting for the First Minister, just let me know. We're more 
than happy to help.  
 

 
Sent: 25 May 2021 16:04 

From Future Generations Commission To Welsh Government 

Subject: RE: Meeting with the Future Generations Commissioner 

 

I can confirm the following agenda items for the meeting: 

1-Universal Basic Income 

2- Programme for Government and Equalities 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 


